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February 27, 2020

To,
The Managing secretary,
International Association for Plant Taxonomy, '
Subject: Recommendation Letter

It is my pleasure to forward a research proposal entitled "Taxonomic Study of the Genus
Fimbristylis Vahl. of Nepal" prepared by Ms. Shittal Aryal who is specializing in Plant
systematics and Biodiversity Conservation and working for MSc thesis under my supervision.
I'have known Shittal since 2018 and she is one.of the brilliant students of mine. Ms. Aryal is
very sincere, hardworking and enthusiastic student with a strong will to increase her dexterity.
Her habit of doing work enthusiastically is really adorable. Her way of taking challenges as
opportunities and doing her work with full devotion is what it makes Ms. Shittal different from
other students.

The proposed topic of research is very relevant for meeting the objectives of detail taxonomic
review of the genus Fimbristylis Vahl. of Nepal. With this brief introduction of the candidate
and the proposed work, I strongly recommend for financial support through IAPT Research
Grants Program 2019 to this work. Ms. Aryal has not received my financial support for this
work. She will work under my direct supervision and I want to assure that she will generate
high quality data and complete her work in stipulated time.

If you have any further query, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thanking you,

Prof. Dr. Sangeeta Rajbhandhary

Supervisor
Central Department of Botany, Tribhuvan University

Kathmandu, Nepal

Email: s.rajbhandhary@cdbtu.edu.np

Tel. # : 977-1-4331322 Website: www.cdbtu.edu.np




